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On Aug. 13, 2019, Bloomberg Law published an article written by health care attorneys Joy Heath and 

Anderson Shackelford on the competition for North Carolina's Medicaid managed care contracts. To 

read the article, click here.

Related People

Joy Heath ? 919.981.4001 ? jheath@williamsmullen.com

Related Services

Health Care

Joy Heath and Anderson Shackelford 
Write for Bloomberg Law on North 
Carolina's Medicaid Managed Care 
Contracts

https://news.bloomberglaw.com/us-law-week/insight-its-a-legalpalooza-for-north-carolina-medicaid-managed-care-contracts
https://news.bloomberglaw.com/us-law-week/insight-its-a-legalpalooza-for-north-carolina-medicaid-managed-care-contracts

